
 

On behalf of Highland Street Foundation and the Patriots
Foundation, many thanks to all who participated in the April

school vacation Spring Week initiative. It was wonderful to see
so many people safely enjoying outdoor and indoor activities!

Reminder: Community Impact Consulting
Request for Proposals

Highland Street Foundation is currently accepting proposals for
its Community Impact Consulting program, which provides six

months of consulting services to selected nonprofit
organizations.

Deadline: Monday, May 24, 2021

To learn more about this opportunity, please click here.

We are pleased to announce that our website is now available
in multiple languages. Take a look!

https://www.highlandstreet.org/programs/community-events/spring-week
https://www.highlandstreet.org/programs/signature-initiatives/community-impact-consultants
http://www.highlandstreet.org


Stay tuned for more information on our summer programming,
including our new August Adventures initiative . We look

forward to continuing to provide opportunities for the
community to enjoy fun, safe and enriching activities this

summer.
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